
 

Message from Mr Maltby 

16th September 2021 

 

Good afternoon, 
 
Alongside the important messages in my communication earlier this week regarding 
Covid-19, I do also want to use this further opportunity to encourage you to visit our 
school website. The Holbrook Academy website includes: 
 
 An overview of our values and aims, including our whole school curriculum 

intents 
 Our updated Academy Improvement Plan 
 An overview of our curriculum maps for all subjects 
 Our equality policy with updated action plan  
 An overview of academic outcomes 
 Our updated Covid-19 Risk Assessment and outbreak plan 
 Our Special Education Needs policy 
 Our Child Protection and Safeguarding policy 
 An overview of our spending for pupil premium cohort and our use of additional 

catch-up funding  
 Our Rewards and Behaviour policy 
 Details of what to do if you wish to make a complaint 
 Additional signposting resources on safeguarding, mental health and e-safety 
 Details of our Holbrook Academy's alumni 
 Details of our Trust governance 

 
I would also like to begin the new academic year by requesting that if you are interested 
in joining our Governing Body, you contact us using the following email:-  
sarah.beazley@holbrookacademy.org  We would be delighted to hear from you. If you 
would just like to find out more about this role then do please still contact us using this 
email address and we will facilitate a conversation with one of our current governors. All 
good schools require a strong governing body to hold myself and all our school leaders 
to account and we would very much value your contribution if that is at all possible. 
 
Finally, if you feel you could support our school in any additional way then please do 
contact me directly at tom.maltby@holbrookacademy.org; again, I would really like to 
hear from you. 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Tom Maltby  
Headteacher 
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